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Dear Mr Cox 
 
Verification check of conditions 4, 18, 29, 34, 45, 46, 47, 52, 57, 60, 64, 68, 70, 71, 73, 76, 
79, 81, 87, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95 and 97 of planning approval NYM/2017/0505/MEIA at Land at 
Woodsmith Mine (formerly Doves Nest Farm & Haxby Plantation), Sneatonthorpe 
(minehead); underneath 252 km2 of the NYMNPA (winning & working of minerals); a 
corridor extending underground from the edge of the NP boundary to Wilton Complex 
(mineral transport system); Ladycross Plantation near Egton, Lockwood Beck Farm 
near Moorsholm, Tocketts Lythe, near Guisborough (intermediate shaft sites); site 
within the eastern limits of the Wilton Complex, Teeside (tunnel portal)  
 
 
I refer to your application for the partial discharge of conditions (Phase 11 stage) received on 
26 July 2019 and to the information and clarification subsequently provided including: 
 

• Updated Remedial Action Plan (ground and surface water monitoring – condition 46) 
submitted 22 August 2019 

• Updated Noise and Vibration Management Plan submitted 22 August 2019 
• Letter in response to various requests for clarification submitted 22 August 2019 
• Additional surface water drainage information and clarifications submitted 12 

September 2019, 18 October 2019 and 01, 04 and 08 November 2019 
• Updated archaeological Written Scheme of Investigation submitted 26 September 

2019 
 
Following consultation on the proposals I can now confirm that the submitted details (as 
revised and expanded) are approved for the partial discharge of relevant conditions (Phase 
11 stage). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
CM France 
Director of Planning 
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